
 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 
Issued May 14, 2010 

TO 

“REQUEST FOR BIDS 
FOR 

FABRICATION AND INSTALLATION OF 
SIX-INCH TROMMEL SCREENS 

FOR THE 
MID-CONNECTICUT WASTE PROCESSING FACILITY” 

(RFB Number 10-OP-011) 
(RFB Issued April 27, 2010) 

Note: Bidders are required to acknowledge this and all Addenda in Section 

5(a) of the Bid Form. 
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This Addendum consists of the Connecticut Resources Recovery Authority’s (CRRA) responses 

to written questions that were received by CRRA by 3:00 p.m., May 12, 2010, the deadline 

specified in the Instructions To Bidders for the submission of written questions. 

Question It appears that 3/8” thick metal plates are much more readily available than 

5/16” plates. Would CRRA consider changing the thickness specification for 

the metal plates from 5/16” to 3/8”? 

1. 

Answer CRRA is hereby changing the thickness specification for the metal plates from 

5/16” to 3/8”. 

Question Is there an estimated project value for the project? 2. 

Answer CRRA has chosen not to make public the amount budgeted for the project. 

Question Who is the most recent supplier of the trommel screens to CRRA? 3. 

Answer The most recent supplier of the trommel screens is Welding Works, Inc. 

Question Will the contractor be able to charge for waiting time if the trommels are not 

turned over at the allotted time? 
4. 

Answer CRRA and the Waste Processing Facility (“WPF”) Operator have made ar-

rangements to ensure that the trommels are turned over at the allotted time. The 

contractor will not be able to charge for waiting time if the trommels are not 

turned over at the allotted time.  

Question What are the provisions for repairs to trommel ribs if they are discovered? 5. 

Answer The contractor will be responsible for notifying the WPF Operator if any trom-

mel ribs are found to need repair. The WPF Operator, not the contractor, will be 

responsible for making any necessary repairs. 

Question What are the provisions if the contractor has to drill new holes in the trommel 

structure? 
6. 

Answer The drilling of any new holes in the trommel structure is part of the Scope of 

Work for the project. 

Question Will the trommels be available on Sundays for the work? 7. 

Answer CRRA does not guarantee that the trommels will be available on Sundays for 

the work, but CRRA will know by the preceding Thursday whether or not the 

trommels will be available on any particular Sunday. 
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Question How many trommel screens may be removed from any particular trommel at 

any one time? 
8. 

Answer No more than two trommel screens may be removed from any particular trom-

mel at any one time. 

END OF ADDENDUM 1 


